
BIG CREEK ELEMENTARY 
 
 

 
City of Palo Alto 
John Barton, Council Member 
Larry Klein, Council Member 
Steve Emslie, Deputy City Manager 
 
Palo Alto Unified School District 
Camille Townsend, Board Member, Chair of Committee 
Melissa Baten Caswell, Board Member 
Bob Golton, District Co-Chief Business Officer/Bond Program Manager 
Cathy Mak, District Co-Chief Business Officer 
Betty Munoz, Secretary to Co-Chief Business Officers  

 
 

1. Oral Communications 
 

2. Approval of Minutes – November 18, 2009 
 

3. Update on Student Mental Health 
 

4. PAUSD Parcel Tax 
 

5. Traffic Light at Paly 
 

6. YCS 
 

7. 2010 City School Calendar of Meetings 
 
8. Future Meetings and Agendas 

 
Upcoming meetings: January 27 (Effective this date meetings will be hosted by the  

City at this location: City Hall, 250 Hamilton Ave., Palo Alto) 
 

 February 24 

School/City Liaison Committee Meeting 
Wednesday, December 16, 2009 

 
8:15 AM to 9:30 AM 

Palo Alto Unified School District Office 
Conference Room A 
25 Churchill Avenue 

Palo Alto 
 

School/City Liaison Committee 
Special Meeting 

Agenda 


